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Cedric Grant’s appointment as Executive Director of the Sewerage & Water Board is expected to 

yield increased coordination of efforts between DPW and the Sewerage & Water Board.  In 

particular, DPW and Sewerage & Water Board will begin consolidating service request queues, 

such as pothole/road surface requests. 
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Sewerage & Water Board will step in to address many of DPW’s manhole cover maintenance 

requests. 
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DPW noted that they have converted approximately 7,200 streetlights to LED’s since the Energy 

Smart program ramped up at the beginning of July.  They are currently in the midst of reconciling 

the influx of LED conversions with outstanding streetlight service requests.  DPW expects to 

complete Energy Smart LED installations by mid-October. 
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Though DPW is prioritizing street name sign installations, their efforts have been hindered by 

delays in receiving new trucks they’ve procured to address street name signs.  The trucks are 

expected to become available in November at the earliest.   
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DPW noted that approximately 800 of the open 311 street flooding/drainage request are major 

repairs have been placed on the deferred maintenance list, as resources are currently not 

sufficient to address them. 

23 



24 



25 



26 



27 



28 



29 



30 



31 



32 



33 



34 



35 



36 



37 



38 



39 



40 



41 



42 



43 



44 



45 



46 



47 



48 



49 



50 



The City’s recycling program is on pace to save the City approximately $200K this year.   
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